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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO ADVISING THAT
MEXICO WILL NOT ASSUME THE CHAIRMANSHIP OF CIDI 
FOR THE JANUARY 1 TO JUNE 30, 2022, TERM
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PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO 
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




No. OEA4071
Exp. 5.14.0.1


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to refer to its communication of December 9, 2021, regarding the six-month chairmanship of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) that will run from January 1, 2022. 

In that regard, the Mission wishes to advise that Mexico will not be assuming that position at this time. 

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 10, 2021






Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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